GYPSY TRAVELLER SITE OAKLANDS FARM

I an writing to oppose to the above site. This is not only on a
very busy road with gaps to the front which of course can be
seen by everyone who cither drives or walks past. The locks are
on the other side and will not be a safe place if children are
going to be on this site and also this will certainly not only be a
blot on a beautiful area it will certainly affect the tourists who
flock into Warwick each year if these people are around and
boats passing on the canal — may feel intimidated by these
people as they lead completely different lives to you and L

They may look after the site but aware that this doesn’t always
happen and rubbish etc which can increase the rodent activity
will not be a welcome addition to the area either.

I for one moved to this area of Hatton Park just under 3 years
ago and can assure you I would never moved from Surrey to
here if T had known this was going to be in the pipeline — my
house will be devalued by at least 20% and cannot see that
anyone will want to buy it with a Gypsy Travellers site around
the corner and also know that living on my own — I will not feel
safe or happy leaving my house empty if 1 go away.

This will have a big impact on the green belt and also we have
no noise on Hatton Park or any trouble at all — this is bound to
be the opposite if the above is allowed to go ahead.

As 1 am still very new to the area [ cannot suggest another site
but feel these people should be put well away from
developments like Hatton Park where there are many young
families and will feel intimidated and not able to walk down
past the site in safety as we are able to do now.

Yours Faithfully -



